
FAIR POLITICAL PRACTICES COMMISSION 
428 J Street. Suite 620 • Sacramento. CA 95814-2329 

(916) 322-5660 • Fax (916) 322-0R86 

January 26, 2011 

Shane Simrh 

REDACTED 
/ 

Re: FPPC Case No. 1011122; Darrel Woo, Darrel Woo for School Board, and Rita 
Copeland, Treasurer 

Dear Mr. Singh: 

In response to the complaint you submitted regarding the above-referenced 
person, the Fair Political Practices Commission conducted an investigation and has found 
insufficient evidence to establish a violation of the Political Reform Act. As such, we 
are closing this case without further action 

If you have any questions, or if you wish to speak with someone in the Enforcement 
Division about your correspondence, you may call us at (916) 322-5660. 

Sincerely, 

REDACTED -:; 
t/ Gary S. Winuk' 

Chief, Enforcement Division 

GSW:ak 

cc: Mr. Darrel Woo 


